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Israelis who are currently in South Africa or neighboring countries and need assistance, are welcome
to contact the Israeli Embassy in South Africa using the following telephone number: 012 470 3500
extension 7.
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Following today's security events in Israel, Saturday October 7, 2023, We would like to
update as follows:

EL AL Airlines operates in accordance with the instructions of the Israeli security forces, and
is in ongoing, direct contact with them.
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At the moment, there are no changes to the flight schedule.
In light of the situation, we are enabling the following concessions for our customers:

Passengers who already initiated their travel wishing to advance their return until Friday,
October 13, 2023 (inclusive), may do so without being charged with the "Change of
Reservation" fee and/or difference in fare, if applicable, for the same cabin.

Passengers who have not yet started their journey, and where their departure date is
on/before October 13, 2023, may freeze their tickets. No "Change of reservation" is due.
Alternatively, the ticket may be substituted for a voucher, at no additional cost.

Passengers, who are outside of Israel, where their return flight is on/before October 13,
2023, may postpone their flight to Israel, without being charged with the "Change of
reservation" fee. Difference in fare is due.

At 4 P.M today (Israel time), a dedicated emergency line will be opened for the benefit of
those who wish to change the date of their flights due to the situation:

Phone: +972-3-9404040
You can also contact us via Facebook, Messenger and WhatsApp at: +972-3-9771111

Starting from Saturday evening, other issues will be answered through EL AL's usual service
channels.



